
 
 
From: Marsha Erickson [mailto:eric1199@umn.edu]  
Sent: Sunday, August 30, 2015 6:51 AM 
To: Council 
Subject: Gas Station Noise 
 
Greetings councilors, 
  
It's Sunday morning.  We went to bed last eve with the window open, on a glorious late August evening. 
This morning we were awakened  shortly after 6 a.m. by the blaring noise of audio advertising, coming 
from the  gas station located at 4001 Woodland Avenue.  
 
I cannot emphasize enough that the noise coming from this business location is a nuisance to our mixed-
use neighborhood.  As I have mentioned in previous communications to you,  I plead that this and similar 
businesses in the City of Duluth manage their operations in a law-abiding manner and act as good 
neighbors. 
  
Again, I am asking for your support in this regard.    
 
Marsha Erickson 
3910 Woodland Avenue 
 


